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Inquiry into Built Heritage Tourism in Tasmania 
 
The Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘B’ Sub-
Committee Inquiry into built heritage tourism in Tasmania is about to conduct its 
first public hearings. 

The first hearing will commence at 11 am on Monday 20 April 2015.   

The second hearing will commence at 9 am on Monday 27 April 2015. 

Both hearings will be held in Committee Room 1, Parliament House, Hobart. 

Further hearings will be held around Tasmania in May and June 2015. 

More information about the Inquiry, including its terms of reference and 
submissions made, is available on the  Committee website: 
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_HeritageTourism.htm 
or look under Legislative Council, Committees, Current Inquiries on the main 
page. 
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FURTHER INFORMATION:  Chairperson Rob Valentine MLC  

Mob: 0418 127 323 
 


